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UPDATES: 

• The pool passed the City of Annapolis inspection this spring! 
• The Signage Committee has included in their list the new signs for the pool building and 

the rest rooms 
• Opening Day at the pool is scheduled for Sunday, May 27 
• Watch for an announcement of a party that weekend to celebrate all of the pool 

renovations last year, the opening of our pool season this year, and Memorial Day! 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
We need a couple of volunteers to help with planning pool parties and keeping the supplies 
stocked periodically.  Please contact Tina Ligon at ligontina@gmail.com 
  
 
 


